February 8, 2024

Senator Daines,

We, the Flathead County Republican Central Committee, are concerned and displeased. A
member of your National Republican Senatorial Committee disparaged our Montana
Congressman from the second district.

On December 6, 2023, Mike Berg, your communications director at the NRSC, published a
statement on behalf of your committee which accused Matt Rosendale, in a rhetorical manner,
of being a plant/spy of the Democrat Party. This was accomplished on your official NRSC
website.

As a Committee of the Whole, we have waited patiently to see what your reaction would be.
Sadly, we have seen no action or public response on your part, as Chairman, to correct Mr.
Berg's actions.

At this time, we request you communicate with our Committee your position on this
disparagement of a member of our Republican Congressional Delegation. You are invited to
speak before our Committee on Thursday, March 14, 2024 at 6:10 pm. The location is Sykes in
the basement conference room in Kalispell MT.

We humbly await your response. We look forward to our dialog on this matter.
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